
 

Arlington Massachusetts Avenue 
Reconstruction Project 

 Hydrant Removals and Resetting – Nighttime Work 
 
 
MassDOT is in the process of reconstructing Massachusetts Avenue in Arlington.  
Late last fall and into the early winter of 2014, MassDOT’s contractor for the 
project, J.H. Lynch was in the process of removing and resetting hydrants along 
Massachusetts Avenue.  This operation was suspended due to weather and is now 
resuming. 
 
The relocation of fire hydrants requires excavations in Massachusetts Avenue to 
access underground piping and shutting down water services as such must take 
place at night to limit inconvenience to the business and property owners.  Night 
work will begin on Sunday, May 3rd, and continue to Friday, May 8th.  Hydrant 
work will occur at the following locations: 

 Sunday, May 3rd – intersection of Massachusetts Avenue and Cleveland 
Street 

 Monday, May 4th – intersection of Massachusetts Avenue and Lake Street 
 Tuesday, May 5th – intersection of Massachusetts Avenue and Egerton Road 
 Wednesday, May 6th – 240 and 230 Massachusetts Avenue 
 Thursday, May 7th – 288 and 72 Massachusetts Avenue 
 Friday, May 8th – contingency night 

 
Certain properties will have water service suspended in the late night/early 
morning hours on the listed nights.  If your water service will be affected by a 
shutdown, you will receive a separate notice.  Water service will resume no later 
than 5:00AM.  Again, any impacted property will receive additional notification 
from the Town of Arlington’s Water Department. 
 
 

If you would like to receive project updates and notifications by email, please visit 
www.arlingtonma.gov/massaverebuild.  To speak with the project’s public 
involvement specialist, please contact Nathaniel Curtis at 617-482-7080 or 

ncabral-curtis@hshassoc.com.  
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